From: Geraldo Eugenio
To: wlr@tamu.edu

**Subject:** Training for Alvaro at the Sorghum Breeding Program

**Date:** Sunday, October 04, 2009 11:03:10 AM

Importance: High

## Dear Bill,

I have sent two messages to you in the last two weeks on how to proceed with the arrangements for Álvaro training with you.

Today I am leaving to Montreal until next thursday. Unfortunately it will be not possible to me to stop at College Station this time.

If you have any additional information, please let me know in order to prepare the young man to be at Texas A&M from March to July 2010, or whatever you will find it will be better.

Sincerely Yours.

Geraldo Eugênio